
On 23rd December, we were blessed with another vocation in Uganda. We received Vian

Tumuhimbise into postulancy at Sylivia community in Kagongo.

Vian has been a teacher at Coloma primary school for the last four years. As usual, our

entrance is scheduled for September, but Vian requested to be received in December so as

to end the academic year with her pupils and for proper handover.

We are happy that Vian kept her word and

joined Barbra for their formation journey together.

We thank God for the gift of vocations in our

congregation and continue to pray to the Lord of the

harvest to send more labourers into his harvest.

We also thank God, that we have a new

Postulancy Formator Sr. Eleonore to

accompany and direct these young ladies.


